
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 06 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/169/94 

2 March 2012 
 

Survey of Biological Characteristics of the Seabed at Cirkewwa. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the survey of biological 
characteristics of the seabed at Cirkewwa, referred to in Local Notice to Mariners No 2 of 2012, has 
been extended until the 20th of March 2012 due to inclement weather. 
 
Mariners and operators of sea craft are advised to keep a sharp lookout, proceed with caution, at very 
slow speed and give the area a wide berth of at least 100 metres. 
 
Moreover, they are  to comply with instructions given by Valletta Port Control (VTS) on VHF Channel 
12.    
 
Chart affected: BA 211A 
       
 
Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 
   


